
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 4/19/2011 8:43:44 AM
To: 'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: go ahead on symposium

Excellent, Good feedback, well work on an agenda. Thanks, Michelle,

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 08:26 AM
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: go ahead on symposium

Can you draft an agenda? To the extent possible, it would be best (in my opinion) to have more 
independent experts (i.e., non PG&E employees, even if the experts are under contract to PG&E), like 
Kiefner, someone from one of the testing firms you will be using, someone from the State Fire 
Marshall’s Office, etc. What do you think? Is this feasible? This is the opportunity to get the 
Commissioners behind the hydrotesting concept and that is less likely to happen if there is the 
perception that PG&E is the one conveying all the information.

5/6 looks like the date. I’ve reserved the auditorium. Still working on time.

Michelle Cooke

Interim Deputy Executive Director for Safety

415 703 2637

SB GT&S 0055737
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